

**BILTON GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL** 

BILTON LANE HARROGATE HG1 3BA

Tel: 01423 502375 Fax: 01423 502948

Email: biltongrange@ycatschools.co.uk Website: www.biltongrangeharrogate.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs J. A. Ratcliffe

Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2019

Key Stage 1 Visit to The Deep

Dear Parent.

As part of this term's topic of the Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch and in particular, looking at seaside habitats, we have booked a trip to The Deep in Hull to take part in a 'Science- Beside the Seaside Workshop' on Thursday 21st March 2019. As part of this trip the children will also take part in a Discovery Trail exploring The Deep's exciting exhibits.

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and drink (no chocolate or fizzy drinks please), in a suitable bag. Children should be dressed in school uniform for this trip.

The bus will leave school at 9.00am promptly and will return by 3.00pm to enable the children to return within the normal school day.

The cost of the trip is £11.50 which will cover the cost of the coach and the workshop led by the education team at The Deep in their Learning Centre. Payments can be made online or in a named envelope.

As you know, the school does not have a separate fund to pay for school trips and does rely heavily on voluntary contributions from parents/carers. We therefore really value your contribution to fund school trips and your ongoing support with this. Unfortunately the cost of hiring a coach is very expensive and adds significantly to the overall cost. Without your contribution it would mean that the school will have to pay over £1000 for the cost of this trip therefore reducing funding to other areas of the school.

Please complete and return the slip and attached medical form by Wednesday 14th March 2019.

Many thanks. Mrs James KS1 Leader Name of child

Please tick:

Class

I enclose £11.50 for the visit to The Deen Hull Harrogate & Rural

I will ast the online payment facility.



